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Year 6 Cycling 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware, pupils will be completing their level 1 and 2 National Standards Cycle Training 
over the next two weeks. 6GS will be taking part next week (Week commencing 13/05/24) and Mrs 
Jones’ class the following week (Week commencing 20/05/24) 
 
Could we please remind pupils to dress for the weather. Pupils can wear PE kits to school Monday 
to Thursday and will also need to bring a spare change of clothes in case it rains. Pupils may need 
coats and gloves if wet/cold. We have been told by the instructors that pupils will still go out to train 
even if it’s raining.  
 
Most importantly pupils must have their cycle helmets with them. (Spare helmets will be available 
for children who do not have one) 
 
Due to a lack of space, children will need to bring their bikes to and from school each day  
 
Below is a reminder of what the children will be doing for their level 1 and 2 training 
 

 



 

 
 

 


